Down East Rural Planning Organization

TITLE VI POLICY STATEMENT AND NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION

It is the policy of the Down East Rural Planning Organization (DERPO), as a
federal-aid recipient, to ensure that no person shall, on the ground of race, color,
national origin, Limited English Proficiency, sex, age, or disability, (and
low-income, where applicable), be excluded from participation in, be denied
the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any of our
programs and activities, as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964,
Executive Orders 12898 and 13166, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987,
and other pertinent nondiscrimination authorities.

If you feel you have been subjected to discrimination, you may file a complaint.
Allegations of discrimination should be promptly reported to our Title VI
Coordinator.

Becca Joan Eversole

233 Middle St., Ste. 300

New Bern, North Carolina 28563-1717
(252) 638-3185 x 3031 office

(252) 229-4332 cell
bjeversole@eccog.org

This policy is an expression of our commitment to nondiscrimination and

support of the Title VI Prog%/

Becca Joan EVersole, DERPO Dimoter
Title VI Coordinator

May 16, 2022
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Serving Carteret, Craven, Jones, and Pamlico Counties



